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January 28, 2015 
Circular N° SBP-DR-0014-2015 

 
 
 
General Manager  

 
 

Subject:  Entry into force of Rule 11-2014   

 
Dear General Manager: 
 
We wish remind you that Rule 11-2014, whereby the provisions of Article 24 and Article 28 of Rule 7-
2011 (which establishes rules for Operating Risk) are rescinded and amended, respectively, will enter 
into force on February 1, 2015. 
 
To that effect, the aforementioned Rule rescinds the requirement for submitting the external audit report 
established in Article 24 as of the closing of 2015 and amends the deadline for the information 
requirements of Article 28 of Rule 7-2011. 
 
We would greatly appreciate your providing your staff with the necessary instructions for compliance 
with the provisions of this Rule. 

 
Best regards, 
 
 
Alberto Diamond R. 
Superintendent 
 
/ac 
 


